Rhode Island Antique Fire Apparatus Society

A Chapter of SPAAMFAA 
The Rhode Island Antique Fire Apparatus Society

(RIAFAS), a chapter of SPAAMFAA, will be holding its

4th annual Antique Fire Truck Show on Sunday, June

1st.  It will be held at Glen Park on Glen Road (off

of Route 138) in Portsmouth, RI, from 10am to 4pm.

The show will consist of antique motorized fire

apparatus and equipment.  The Newport Fire Department is 

scheduled to provide their children's fire safety house, and 

Smokey the Bear will be making an

appearance.  The RIAFAS will be selling t-shirts

during the show, and food and drink will be available

for purchase.  Anyone wishing to display apparatus or

equipment or has any questions should contact Paul

Salvas at 401-241-6913, or email EGVFA@verizon.net
